
2/7/2022 

 

Dear Members of the CT General Assembly: 

 

I am writing you to request you VOTE NO on the upcoming vote taking place to extend all and any of the 

emergency executive orders that Ned Lamont has previously issued or any new ones. The big one that 

should not be extended and should be terminated is the mask mandates (Executive order 13A). If there 

is any plan to bundle all of the executive orders especially the mask mandates into a single vote, I 

request you VOTE NO. We are no longer in an emergency therefore; no executive powers should 

continue.  It is time for the power to go back to the citizens and not government.  Any type of masking 

for kids in schools should be up to the parents and the parents alone.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kerri Gesiak 


